
ATTENTION PATIENTS
– – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – –

COVID-19 PAYMENT POLICY FOR PATIENTS WITHOUT INSURANCE:

On March 22, 2022, the government funded Uninsured Program for COVID-19, 

funded by for the Human Resources & Services Administration (HRSA) stopped 

accepting claims due to a lack of funds.  Payment for any COVID-19 treatment, 

including testing, provided after March 22, 2022, will be the responsibility of 

the patient/guarantor.

On April 5, 2022, the funding for HRSA’s Uninsured Program for the administration 

of the COVID-19 vaccines also ran out of funding.  While the cost of the vaccine 

is still free, the administration costs associated with a vaccine will be the 

responsibility of the patient/guarantor.  This fee covers the costs related to 

providing the vaccine, including but not limited to staff costs, supplies, etc.

– – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – –

COVID-19 PAYMENT POLICY FOR PATIENTS WITH INSURANCE:

Due to the variation of payment policies amongst insurance companies, we 

are currently not collecting Patient co-pays at the time of service for COVID-19 

specific visits.  Depending on payment policies determined by your insurance 

company, you may receive a bill at a later date for an outstanding patient 

responsibilities including co-pays, deductibles or co-insurance amounts after 

your insurance company processes your claim.  You will be responsible for 

payment of those amounts not covered by your insurance.  If you have questions 

about what your insurance covers, please contact your insurance carrier.


